Republic of tl;e Philippines

Department of Education
REGION V
SCHOOLS DIVISION OF SORSOGON

DIVISION MEMORANDUM
No. |7T] s.2022

To:

Assistant Schools Division Superintendent

CID and SGOD Chiefs

Education Program Supervisors and Division Coordinators
Public School District Supervisors and OIC PSDSs

All Public Elementary School Heads

From: JOSE L. DOWCILLO, CESOV

Schools Division Superintenden%f/

Subject: SUBMISSION OF DIGITIZED COPIES OF LOCALLY-DEVELOPED READING MATERIALS

Date: September 12, 2022

In line with Unnumbered Regional Memorandum dated September 5, 2022 re: Submission
of Digitized Copies of Locally-Developed Reading Materials, this Office, through the
Curriculum Implementation Division is requesting all teachers who developed storybooks
in the local language to share their materials.

Al| digitized copaes of the locally developed stories may be uploaded at this drive
hitps://bit.ly/3azp7wm not later than September 16, 2022.

Submitted storybooks will undergo another layer of quality assurance. Selected books will
be featured in an exhibit and will be considered for printing by DepEd ROV education
partners.

For more information about the form, please contact Mr. Salvador B. Belen Jr., PDO Il LRMDS
at 0928 268 0777.

For information, guidance and compliance.
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